
   
  

www.HudsonHockey.com September 2020 Newsletter 

MAKE SURE YOU FOLLOW US ON: 
Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter for the 

most up-to-date news and events! 

Every family is required to fulfill 

volunteer hours for their skaters. 

You can find open shifts on our 

website under the My Locker/Lash 

tab at the top. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Currently we are looking for volunteers 

for: 

 

• HHA Golf Outing 

• Sportsman’s raffle 

• Fall Clinic 

 

 

Fall Clinic 
 

Fall Clinic registration is now open. We will offer 

six ice sessions for Hudson Hockey players to 

prepare for the upcoming 2020-21 season and 

tryouts. 

 

Registration for Fall Clinic can be found on our 

website under MyLocker       2020-2021 Player 

Registration. 

        PUTT together your foursome and sign up today for the 
Annual Golf Fundraiser! To sign up, or for more information, 
head to www.hudsonhockey.com. 
 
Your registration fee includes Greens Fees, Cart, On Course 
Lunch, Range Balls, and Apps/Social Hour immediately following 
the golfing activities. 
 
There will be several games on the course including Men's & 
Women's Long Drive, Closest to the Pin, Longest Putt, and a 
50/50 Raffle. 



 
 
 
 
 

What’s Going on Around the Rink? 
 

Hudson Sports and Civic Center Covid-19 Rules/Guidelines: 
 

• All Hudson Sports and Civic Center players, spectators, coaches, referees 
and minor officials must stay home if you are sick or are exhibiting 
symptoms of COVID‐19 such as fever, sore throat, cough or shortness of 
breath. 

• Masks are required while in the building. 

• Maintain social distancing at all times, except when on the ice.  

• Only enter the building 15 minutes before your ice time.  

• Come to the rink dressed as complete as possible.  

• Use assigned locker rooms only and maintain proper physical distancing of 
6 feet.  

• 10 people per locker room – extra chairs outside.  

• For games, 2 spectators per player are allowed to attend the game.  They 
must wear a mask in the facility and stay socially distanced inside the 
building.  They cannot enter the building until game time and must exit 
immediately following the game. 

• Skaters must bring their own water bottles clearly marked with their name. 

• While hand sanitizing stations will be available at the facility, skaters, 
coaches and spectators are also encouraged to bring hand sanitizer and 
disinfectant wipes to use while at the arena.  

• Restrooms, dressing areas and high touch areas will be sanitized regularly. 

• Skaters and visitors must all use hand sanitizer upon entering the building.  
 
All parents will receive notification of a confirmed COVID-19 case on your child's 
team.  Due to data privacy, specific individuals will not be identified but the team of 
the confirmed case will be identified. It is very important to note that the St. Croix 
County Public Health Department determines which individuals were in close contact 
and should be quarantined. Public Health will contact the families of these individuals, 
not the Hudson Hockey Association. If your family is not contacted by Public Health, 

your child is not considered a close contact and/or in need of being quarantined. 

Contact Information 
 

Ever have a question but don’t 
know who to contact? Here is a 
list of contacts for each level. 
 

Age Level Reps 

Mite 1 & 2 
Brooks Lockwood 
Mite1.2@hudsonhockey.com 
 
Mite 3 
Brandon Bergeron 
Mite3@hudsonhockey.com 
 
Squirts 
Ryan Bullis 
squirts@hudsonhockey.com 
 
U8/U10 
Nichole Kroening 
u8.u10@hudsonhockey.com 
 
PeeWees 
Mike Fischer 
peewees@hudsonhockey.com 
 
U12/U14 
Melissa Chiodo 
u12.u14@hudsonhockey.com 
 
Bantams 
Derek Hedin 
Bantams@hudsonhockey.com 
 
Junior Gold 
Monica Mooney 
juniorgold@hudsonhockey.com 
 
Youth PCDC 
Rob Knefelkamp 
youthpcdc@hudsonhockey.com 
 
Girls PCDC 
Alicia Larson 
girlspcdc@hudsonhockey.com 
 
 

 
 
 

HHA offers LiveBarn for when you can’t attend games in person! This is 

the perfect way for family to watch games this season while we try and 

keep our attendance to 2 spectators per player. 
 

• LiveBarn is available via a monthly or annual subscription: 

o Save 10% when you use promo code: 74db-0077 during sign up 

o Existing subscribers can update their promo code to 74db-0077 

within their profile. 

 

Did you know HHA offers 

equipment rental? Contact 
Mitch Kullman at 

vpsho@hudsonhockey.com 
if you are interested in 

renting equipment. 
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